
 

 

 

 

 

I would like to say a huge thank you to all the 
parents who nominated us to receive one of the 
Baytree gardening packages. We are thrilled that we 
have been chosen and are very grateful for your 
support. 

 

I know the children in school will really enjoy using 
the pack when it arrives.  

 

Thank you once again! 

 

Mrs Jones 

 

 


